





(i.e. bidding behaviour, capacity factors etc) it is difficult to make a full assessment
of whether the difference is significant (e.g. different bidding behaviour may result in
a similar median price but an increased level of volatility and a greater spread of
outcomes.)

Treatment of Gas Eleciricity Certificates

On 8 March 2013, the Queensland Government announced that the Queensland
Gas Scheme (the Scheme) will close on 31 December 2013. In terms of the
impacts for this pricing determination, we note that total costs will fall as the 2014
targets no longer apply. It is, however, equally important that any market response
(i.e. price change) following the announcement is also considered. Prior to the
release of the Final Determination, Stanwell would appreciate the Authority outlining
how it intends to address this issue.

We would welcome the opportunity to discuss a number of specific issues with you
directly. Our contact on this specific matter is Ms Erin Bledsoe and she can be
contacted on 07 3228 4529 or be e-mail at erin.bledsoe @ stanwell.com.
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